
Sale of Surplus Property 
 
The Purchasing and Distribution Services Department is responsible for the sale of all Seminole 
County Public Schools surplus property.  Please click on the following link to GovDeals.com to 
view and bid on available surplus property for sale:  https://www.govdeals.com/ 
 
If you have any questions, please contact: 
 
Michael Gravier 
Manager of Distribution Services 
Office:  407-320-7741 
Cell phone: 407-928-9114 
7:00 am – 3:30 pm 
Michael_Gravier@scps.k12.fl.us 
 
SCPS Surplus Warehouse 
1205 Mellonville Ave (Next to Sanford Memorial Stadium) 
Sanford, FL 32773 
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